

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

To : Prof. J.E. Crafford

DVC: Academic

Prof. A.E. Nesamvuni

University Registrar

Mr. M. Ligudu

Acting Deputy Registrar: Academic Administration

Cc : Dr. N.B. Nthambeleni

Vice-Chancellor and Principal

From : Mrs. M.A. Lewis

Head: Committee Administration

Date : 25 March 2019

ADJUSTMENTS TO THE 2019 ACADEMIC PROGRAMME TO RECOVER LOST TIME AS A RESULT OF STUDENTS' PROTEST

At its meeting of 13 March 2019, Senate endorsed the following resolutions taken by the Executive Committee of Senate (SENEX) in response to the students' protest:

- a) The "study period" between the end of lectures and the commencement of midyear examinations, starting from 16 to 23 May 2019 will fall away and the four (4) days would be utilized for teaching.
- b) Postponement of the start date for mid-year examinations by one (1) week, from 23 to 30 May 2019. Six (6) gained from the postponement would also be utilized for teaching.
- c) A total of ten (10) days would thus be utilized for teaching and recovery of the lost days as a result of students' protest.

- d) The last day for examinations would remain 15 June 2019.
- e) Postponement of the last day of the second term from 14 to 21 June 2019 and thus the first week of recess would fall away.

Senate also mandated the Acting Deputy Registrar: Academic Administration to, in consultation with the University Registrar, determine the final date for the submission of the semester marks in line with the above adjustments.

Kindly ensure that the above adjustments are communicated to the University community.

Regards

Mrs. M.A. Lewis

Head: Committee Administration